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INTRODUCTION TO THE INTERNATIONAL ORDER OF THE RAINBOW FOR GIRLS
We want to welcome you to the family of Rainbow.  Each year our advisors take an obligation to guard the welfare of our girls and advise with them in all things necessary.  We promise to set positive examples for all Rainbow girls.  Rainbow gets girls ready for life.  We will help your daughter(s) learn public speaking, event planning, leadership and teamwork skills, as well as the benefit of accomplishing goals and donating their time to help others. 
Our advisors and girls try to maintain an environment of acceptance and encouragement, we want all people coming to Rainbow events to feel welcome and supported.  We try to nurture our girls’ strengths and build them up in areas needing improvement.  We ask that all adults and members of Rainbow use constructive feedback and supportive statements when giving feedback to others.  Negative criticism is discouraged, as it creates poor feelings about oneself and the organization.
Along with these promises, we also have certain expectations.  We have a dress code that is developed by our Jr. Grand Executive Committee (this is a committee made up of Rainbow girls that have held the office of Charity or above in their assemblies and are usually a grand officer).  This dress code applies to girls and adults, and we have provided you with a copy of this dress code and we ask that you follow it and help your daughter follow it when attending Rainbow events.  (Please go over dress code here.)
The girls are given certain requirements to earn merit bars and attendance awards as well as money off at Grand Assembly (which is our big annual state weekend at a local hotel).  We need your encouragement to help all girls fulfill the commitments they make to themselves, their peers, and the advisors.  If you have any questions about any of these commitments, please just ask any of our advisors.
Your daughter will be encouraged to learn different parts to recite during meetings, initiations, and installations.  We ask that you help your daughter learn this part and practice saying it out loud to you (we do ask that it is only said to people that are eligible to come to a closed meeting if it is a meeting or initiation part).  We will help all girls practice different ways to memorize these parts, as it is wonderful to see them exhibit confidence and poise as they develop their public speaking skills.
Most of all Rainbow means fun and lasting friendships.  Many of the advisors were Rainbow Girls themselves.  Again we are very happy to welcome you and your daughter(s) to Rainbow.  We look forward to getting to know you better and working with you.  We encourage you to become involved and attend events as often as you can – you may find some new friends among us.
